
 

 

Mustafa Karadayi MP 
President, MRF 
Bulgaria  
 

 

It is my honour to congratulate you on the 29th birthday of MRF this coming 4 January 

2019. I salute your President of Honour, Ahmed Dogan, for taking the important initiative 

to establish the party on 4 January 1990 with the aim to defend ethnic peace and promote 

Euro-Atlantic values among citizens in post-communist Bulgaria. 

 

 

As the party’s first President of the Youth organisation and now current Party leader, you 

have played and continue to play a vital role in the strength of MRF and through its 

international and European commitments, helping the party play a key role in the liberal 

family and in the Group in the European Parliament. 

 

We will go forward together! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Hans van Baalen MEP 
ALDE Party President 

Brussels, 3 January 2019 
 
Dear Mr Karadayi, dear Mustafa, 

Since its establishment, MRF has been a liberal movement that proclaims fundamental 

human rights and freedoms as its political philosophy, and denies any form of 

discrimination based on ethnicity, religion, sexual orientation, gender, and age. MRF has 

been proactive in advocating liberal policies aiming to create more economic 

opportunities and greater social inclusion. 


